May 26th, 1983

Mr. X. L. Pellicer
101 Oglethorpe Boulevard
SAINT AUGUSTINE, FLORIDA

(UsSele)

Thank you for your letters.

The letter of the Tallahassee, Florida Department of
State wes addressed directly to Menorca instead of
to Miami and I got it perfectly.

Now we expect after to-meorrow the cable of the Rotary
Club of Saint Augustine that you announce in your letter.
I hope that the students matter will be resolved.

I have srranged the metters of Tunigia and the audience
will be postponed accordingly. Such postponement allows
me to attend the ceremonies of the Rotary Club of Menor-
ca end with honour and pleasure I will represent the Ro-
tary Club of Saint Augustine.

I did what I could about the invitation of the King of
Spaine Let us hope for the best.

Thank you again for your kindness and hospitality.
Love to Catharine and the femily.

Shall return to Menorca around the 15th of august.

Fernando A. Rubid
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